
Mr. Arthur J. Contreras 
101-41 109th Street 
Richmond Hill, New York 
January 18, 1967 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

I am writing to you to express my gratitude for the amount of effort you expended in collecting the material for your book, "WHITEWASH? Though there is really no way for me to judge the difficulties which you faced in this endeavor I am sure they were almost insurmountable. 

Thank you for following them through to a victorious conclusion and presenting the American people with some very illuminating and disturbing facts. 

Sincerely, 

Arthur J. Contreras 


